
 
SUBJECT: UC San Diego Annual Veteran’s Recognition Ceremony 
 
I am pleased to announce the 17th Annual UC San Diego Veteran’s Recognition 
Ceremony to honor our veterans and 
members of the Armed Forces.  The ceremony will take place on Thursday, 
November 10, from 11:30 a.m. to 1:00 p.m. in UC San Diego’s Supercomputer Center 
Auditorium.  The event is open to the public and light 
refreshments will be served immediately following the celebration.  The 
theme of this year’s ceremony is “Service After Serving.” 
 
Our UC San Diego Veteran of the Year, Frank Montoya, will be honored and 
thanked for his service, and each veteran and military service member in 
attendance will be recognized.  
 
If you plan to attend the event, please RSVP by Tuesday, November 1, at 
http://veterans.ucsd.edu/2016/09/22/2016-voy-rsvp-is-open/ 
 
To support the recognition of veterans and members of the Armed Forces 
on campus, I am approving 90 minutes of administrative leave with pay. 
I ask supervisors to allow employees to attend as long as the absence 
does not infringe upon the performance of required duties or patient 
care. 
 
Inquiries regarding the event or requests for a sign interpreter may be 
directed to Joanna Boval at jboval@ucsd.edu in advance of the event. 
 
Join your colleagues as UC San Diego celebrates the contributions of the 
outstanding veterans, active military, retired military, reservists and 
military affiliates who add so much value to our campus community. 
 
 
 
                                                          Pradeep K. Khosla 
                                                          Chancellor 
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SUBJECT:  UCSD RETIREMENT ASSN – GRANDPARENTING: IN-LAWS / LIMITS 
Event Date:  11/7/2016 
 
Current and retired staff and faculty are invited to attend a FREE seminar hosted by UCSD 
Retirement Association.  The "Conversations On Grandparenting" series is a facilitated 
education program that speaks to the grandparent- grandchildren relationship, and it is also 
appropriate for other family elders, CASAs, etc.   
 Invited guest facilitator will be Ellie Werner, MS, LMFT. Ellie was Clinical Coordinator of the 
Developmental Behavioral Pediatric Clinic at Rady Children’s Hospital San Diego for over 12 
year; she has been in private practice for over 30 years. 
 
Focus of the November session is "In-Laws / Limits".  \Event flyer: 
http://retire.ucsd.edu/pdf/ALL/Grandparenting_2016-2017.pdf  
 
DATE: Monday, Nov. 7 
TIME: 4:00 PM - 5:30 PM 
LOCATION: UCSD Retirement Resource Center, 400 University Center 
 
Please use the online registration site to register for this event, or call the Ret. Resource 
Center at (858) 534-4724, https://hrweb.ucsd.edu/ra/  
  
(The offering of this seminar does not represent an endorsement of the presenter's services 
by UCSD or the UCSD Retirement Assn.) 
 
SUBJECT:  NATIONAL, STATE AND LOCAL ELECTION 
Event Date:  11/8/2016 
 
Election Day is Tuesday, November 8, 2016. You are encouraged to exercise your right to 
vote! 
 
In accordance with UC Personnel Policy 2-210, a non-exempt employee shall be granted a 
maximum of two (2) hours of paid leave at the beginning or end of a workday to vote in a 
statewide primary or general election if the employee works at least eight (8) hours that day 

and does not have time to vote outside working hours. Any 
additional time off shall be without pay. 
 
Please notify your supervisor in advance if you need to take time 
off during work hours to vote. 
 
In addition to election to the office of President and Vice President 
of the United States, a number of important state and local issues 
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are on the November ballot. I encourage you to read the voter information pamphlets so 
that you may make an informed decision. 
SUBJECT:  OPEN ENROLLMENT BENEFITS FAIR 
Event Date:  11/9/2016 
 
Open enrollment is upon us, and goes through Tuesday, Nov. 22, 2016 at 5p.  Now is your 
opportunity to review your benefits enrollment, make changes to your coverages, and 
enrolling eligible dependents, including children up to age 26. All changes are effective Jan. 
1, 2017.  For information the various options available plan to attend the Open Enrollment 
Fair. 
 
DATE: Wednesday, November 9, 2016 
TIME: 9a - 3p 
LOCATION: Price Center East Ballroom 
 
Check out the Open Enrollment page on Blink for more information and a presentation 
schedule for the benefits fair. 
 
 
SUBJECT: SMARTPHONE PHOTOGRAPHY WITH KIM SIGNORET-PAAR 
Event Date:  11/9/2016 
 
Current and retired staff and faculty are invited to attend a class hosted by the UCSD 
Retirement Association.  This class is open to all digital photographers using any camera. 
Join us to learn about sharing photos in our Smartphone Photography Series, presented by 
award-winning photographer Kim Signoret-Paar. 
 
DATE: Wednesday, November 9 
TIM: 9:30a - 11:00a 
LOCATION: UCSD Retirement Resource Center, 400 University Center 
 
For an informative event flyer, please 
see:  http://retire.ucsd.edu/pdf/16/Smartphone_2016.pdf  
 
Please use the online RSVP system to register for this event:  http://hrweb.ucsd.edu/ra or call 
the center at (858) 534-4724 
 
(The offering of this seminar does not represent an endorsement of the presenter's services 
by UCSD or the UCSD Retirement Assn.) 
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SUBJECT: RETHINK HOME! BENEFITS TO "RIGHTSIZING" YOUR HOME & LIFESTYLE 
Event Date:  11/9/2016 
 
Current and retired staff and faculty are invited to attend this FREE seminar hosted by the 
UCSD Retirement Association.  "Rightsizing" can mean staying in place or moving to a 
smaller foot print. Understand how property and capital gain taxation impacts your decision. 
When you have a housing plan, you reduce stress and enjoy life. 
 
SPEAKERS:  Ron Greenwald & Patti Gerke 
DATE: Wednesday, November 9 
TIME: 11:45a - 1:15p 
LOCATION: UCSD Retirement Resource Center, 400 University Center 
 
For an informative event flyer, please see:  http://retire.ucsd.edu/pdf/16/SeniorRealEstate_11-
9-16.pdf  
 
Please use the online RSVP system to register for this event:  http://hrweb.ucsd.edu/ra or call 
the center at (858) 534-4724 
 
(The offering of this seminar does not represent an endorsement of the presenter's services 
by UCSD or the UCSD Retirement Assn.) 
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SUBJECT: EXPERIENCE THE REAL WORD 
Event Date: 11/9/2016 
  
What is life like in foster care? How can volunteers support youth in foster care?  Don't take 
our word for it... Listen to theirs.  Voices for Children's panel of current and former foster 
youth will inspire, humble, uplift, and move you as they share their personal stories.  The 
Real Word provides an educational, eye-opening experience that celebrates these youth and 
young adults, as well as the impact of volunteer Court Appointed Special Advocates 
(CASAs), and communicates the vital need for more support for youth in foster care. 
  
The panel presentation of The Real Word at UCSD is hosted by the Kappa Alpha Theta 
chapter.  REGISTER today! 
  
DATE: Wednesday, Nov. 9 
TIME: 6:00 PM - 7:30 PM 
LOCATION: UCSD Price Center Theater 
  
For more information, please contact Jackie Markt-Maloney 
atJackieM@speakupnow.org or 858-598-2230. This event is open to all adults (age 18+), so 
bring a friend! 
  
To learn more about Voices for Children or becoming a CASA volunteer, 
visitwww.speakupnow.org.     
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SUBJECT: PROFESSIONAL GERIATRIC CARE MANAGEMENT  
Event Date:  11/10/2016 
 
Current and retired staff and faculty are invited to attend a FREE seminar on professional 
geriatric care management hosted by the UCSD Retirement Association.  Professional 
geriatric care management is a holistic, client-centered approach to caring for adults who 
are facing life challenges associated with aging. 
 
When: Thursday, November 10 
Time: 11:45 AM - 1:15 PM 
Where: UCSD Retirement Resource Center, 400 University Center 
 
For an informative event flyer, please see:  http://retire.ucsd.edu/pdf/16/GeriatricCare_11-10-
16.pdf  
 
Please use the online RSVP system to register for this event:  http://hrweb.ucsd.edu/ra or call 
the center at (858) 534-4724 
 
(The offering of this seminar does not represent an endorsement of the presenter's services 
by UCSD or the UCSD Retirement Assn.) 
 
 
SUBJECT:  FACULTY & STAFF CUSTOMER SATISFACTION SURVEY 2016 - REMINDER 
Event Date:  NOW – 11/14/2016 
 
The Faculty & Staff Customer Satisfaction Survey is open now and runs until November 14th. 
This survey is open to all staff and faculty and is designed to assess your overall satisfaction 
with units and/or departments’ specific programs, staff service to you, and their general 
understanding of your needs and requirements. 
 
Be sure to take advantage of the opportunity to have your voice heard. 
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SUBJECT: WORKING MOMS OF INFANTS AND TODDLERS SUPPORT GROUP 
Event Date:  11/16/2016 
 
Please join us for lively discussion and an opportunity to connect with other working moms. 
This group is facilitated by Izabel Caetano Francy, LCSW, a Faculty and Staff Assistance 
Program (FSAP) counselor who is also a working mom with two children, including an 
infant.  Open to all mothers of any age, partnered or single. 
 
Date:       Wednesday, November 16, 2016 
Time:       Noon - 1:00p 
Location: The Women's Center - Student Center West, (above Hi-Thai Restaurant), 
Conference Room 
 
Feel free to bring and eat lunch at the discussion. 
 
To subscribe to, or unsubscribe from, the ucsdmoms-l list, please go 
to:  http://lists.ucsd.edu/mailman/listinfo/ucsdmoms-l  
 
Questions? Please contact the Women’s Center at women@ucsd.edu. 
 
 
SUBJECT:  THANKSGIVING EXCHANGE PROGRAM 
Deadline Date:  11/17/2016 
 
UC San Diego’s International Center would like to invite students, staff & faculty to 
participate in the Thanksgiving Exchange Program.  This program gives international 
students the opportunity to celebrate the Thanksgiving Day holiday with an American host 
family in the San Diego area. 
 
Volunteering host families invite 2 international UCSD students into their homes for a 
Thanksgiving meal and share how the holiday is celebrated in their family. This program is a 
wonderful opportunity for both international students and host family members to learn 
more about each other’s cultures and foster new friendships. 
 
If you are interested in participating in the program as a host family, please apply online at 
http://bit.ly/UCSDThanksgivingExchangeProgram 
 
Questions? Email David at iprograms@ucsd.edu 
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